
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR   

 November 6, 2023  

 

Dear AUB Community, 

We are writing to update you on academic advising for the upcoming spring 2023-24 

semester. 

Because of unexpected technical issues with our new cloud-based data transfer 

process, we are forced to delay the academic advising schedule by one day. We 

understand the importance of timely advising for course selection and registration, but we 

must ensure that all necessary information is both available and accurate for our 

students. 

 

The revised advising dates are as follows: 

Original Advising Period: November 6 to November 10, 2023 

Revised Advising Period: November 7 to November 10, 2023 

This delay is inevitable to address and resolve the technical challenges we are facing and 

to ensure a data transfer process that provides our students with the best advising 

experience. Our dedicated technical team has worked non-stop to expedite the resolution 

of these issues and will be expending all efforts to resolve this issue within one day. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this delay may cause and greatly appreciate your 

understanding. We are committed to keeping you informed.  

 

If you have any concerns or questions please don't hesitate to reach out to our 

Registration Team at registration@aub.edu.lb. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Office of the Registrar 
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